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April Showers Bring May Flowers? And Green Grass!

Over this past month of April and into May, the construction project has seen 21+ days of consistent
rain! Typically in New England construction worries are more over the winter months and dealing
with snow not rain! But nevertheless the project pushes on!

The overall project has been focused on continuing to push concrete foundations on the project.

To date the team has placed over 2,100 yards of concrete. This is equal to approx 190 concrete
trucks!

The team has also mobilized the Underground Plumber on-site. Installation has begun with sanitary
and storm piping.

The project team is behind the scenes working with the Steel Fabricator, reviewing and approving
shop drawings, details, and connections, all in preparation for steel erection for the new school to
begin in July.

The Athletic Building Phase Renovation work is also underway behind the scenes. The team is
preparing/ procuring the new front entrance addition - rebar, anchor bolts, and reviewing steel shop
drawings in advance of the students departing the end of June. A team will be mobilizing temporary
fencing and patrtitions in the following areas - in front of the existing Athletic Building, bus lanes, and
in front of the Auditorium.

Current Foundations Cast To Date

Please pardon our appearance and any noise disruption during construction. We appreciate your continued patience and cooperation.

Questions or concerns? Please contact: ~
Adam Keane, LeftField, AKeane@leftfieldpm.com 617.593.9539 1
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